
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 37 Courtlands Avenue, Kew.   TW9 4ES                            Headteacher: Darren Norman 

 Telephone: 020 8487 8437                                                  Email: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 

 

17th November 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Panto  

Giraffe Class 

13th December 2017 

 

We will be taking Giraffe Class to Richmond Theatre to see a production of ‘Aladdin’ 

on 13th December.  We will be going by bus and will be leaving school at 12.00pm. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £8.00 per child which will include their admission and an 

ice cream.  The PTA are generously subsidising part of this trip.  If you are happy for 

your child to take part, please can you complete and return the slip below along 

with your payment. 

 

The production will finish at 4.00pm. As this is after the normal school day finishes, you 

will need to make arrangements to collect your child directly from the theatre. We 

will meet parents/carers on the Little Green, opposite Richmond Theatre.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Emily. 

 

 

 

Child’s name...........................................................Class....................................................... 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Richmond Theatre 

 

I am able to collect my child from the Richmond Theatre 

 

I enclose/paid online £8.00 

  

Signed.....................................................................Date...................................................... 
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